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Pebruary 17, 1982 

Dear Professor Ferrata-Mora: 

Thank you for your recent letter. After innumerable 
delays—both in reoeived mamascripts frcm contributors 
and getting the galleys back frcm Manila—we are ncw en 
track again, and we anticípate that American Writing 
Today will be out by the end of April. 
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With best wishes 

Sinoerely, 

Merrill S. Miller 
Editor 
Forum Branch 
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Prof essor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosqphy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 . 
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